
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

October 2020 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

12th  – Grace 

26th - Priscilla 

 

 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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October 2020 Entertainment 

 

External Entertainment (Weather Permitting) 

21st October – Jenny (Singer) 

 

All other in house activities have been continuing more so than ever, such 

as: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employee of the Month”  

 
Mel & Karli have been putting in extra effort and hours 

to build up our sensory room. All the drawings have 

been done by hand and then painted by hand. Great 

work ladies, thank you both! 

Well done Mel & Karli… 
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Rosa’s Round Up 
We have definitely been making the most of the sunnier days this month out in the 

Garden. Some of the residents have enjoyed dead heading flowers and generally 

tidying up the flower beds ready for autumn. It has been a lovely experience for all. 

As the weather has since cooled down a little, we have really been enjoying jigsaw 

puzzles and looking through reminiscent picture books, short stories and 

magazines. Playing scrabble has since become a firm favourite with a lot of the 

residents. 

We have been having regular sing-a-longs, to some resident’s dismay, as well as 

some dancing lessons from Kathy. 

I have a box with some amusing things in such as silly sun glasses and wind-up 

toys as well as some old fashion toys and the residents love to get our “Silly box” 

out after a game of Bingo. We will be on the hunt for more “silly things”, so please 

let me know if you have any of these at home not being used that you would 

happily donate to the home. 

The Residents have loved colouring and now have scrapbooks of their art work; it 

is lovely to see how proud of their work they are and how much time and effort 

some residents put into their art work.  

A couple of staff members have also had a fun few weeks decorating the lounge 

with some amazing art work! This is being decorated into a sensory room and 

there is plenty more to be done – BIG THANKS to Mel & Karli. 

Halloween is fast approaching and I am looking forward to seeing some spooky art 

work and cannot wait to put all the decorations up. We will be having a dress up 

day on the Friday before Halloween to mark the occasion and have a little more 

fun! 

Please remember to book your Window visits, as the available slots do get booked 

up fast! 

Stay Safe & Stay Spooooooky!!!!!!!!!! 

All the best, Rosa xxx 


